Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF COMMUNITY AFFAIRS
Division of Housing and Community Development
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the Department of Community Affairs, Florida Building Commission has issued an order disposing of the petition for declaratory statement filed by Joseph R. Webster, on behalf of Atlantic Windows & Doors, Inc. (Petitioner) on October 24, 2006. The following is a summary of the agency’s disposition of the petition: It was assigned the number DCA06-DEC-294. The Commission determined that the product being developed by Petitioner, a metal receptor system to be used for window installation in lieu of 1x or 2x lumber, is a product introduced by new technology as covered by Chapter 9B-72, F.A.C., and its use on windows having Florida product approval would have to be evaluated on a case by case basis.

A copy of the Order Disposing of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Paula P. Ford, Commission Clerk, Department of Community Affairs, 2555 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2100.
